
FINAL YEAR PROJECT (FYP) PRESENTATIONS FOR THE 2019 

BATCH OF THE BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN COMPUTER SCIENCE 

AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 

The eagerly awaited Final Year Project (FYP) presentations for the 2019 batch of the Bachelor of 

Science in Computer Science and Information Technology program at the Department of 

Information and Computing, University of Sufism and Modern Sciences, Bhitshah, were 

successfully conducted, marking a significant milestone for the graduating students. The event, 

chaired by the esteemed Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Dr. Parveen Munshi, and graced by the Registrar, 

Prof. Dr. Arshad Saleem, showcased the culmination of the students' academic journey. The 

presence of all faculty members and focal persons from the Computer Science and Information 

Technology department added an aura of academic excellence to the proceedings. Dr. Dhani Bux 

Talpur and Miss Naadiya served as examiners, evaluating the projects with their expertise. The 

presentations not only highlighted the technical prowess of the students but also underscored the 

commitment of the university to nurturing future leaders in the field of technology. 







 

 


